
 

 

 

 

31 December 2021 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 October 2021 regarding the invitation 

for Member States to express interest in presenting Voluntary National Reviews 

(VNRs) in 2023 and beyond.  

 

In this regard, I am pleased to register Brunei Darussalam’s interest to 

present its VNR at the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development 

(HLPF) under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in 

2023. 

 

I take this opportunity to thank you for your leadership and good work thus 

far, and my very best wishes for a prosperous New Year 2022.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Noor Qamar Sulaiman 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

of Brunei Darussalam to the United Nations 

 

H.E. Collen Vixen Kelapile 

President of ECOSOC 

NEW YORK 


